August
Pifth
1922,

Dear Miss Rei

I beg to acknowledge receipt
your letter of July 3lst, and shall be glad to answ

any questions concerning the departments mentioned

whenever it is convenient for you to call at my office

at the University. I shall be here almost every forencun

during the vacation period.

Yours faithfully,

Prinecipal.




